
RESPONSE TO OPA20 I 4- 0526 Management Action Recommendation

June 09,2015

Capt. Koutsky

Attached, please find a Management Recommendation from the OPA Director recommending
that SPD clarify what constitutes ooon duty" work for purposes of armed entry into the
KCC. Would you please review the recommendation and let's discuss what approach to take. If
you concur with the recommendation, please consider where else this clarification might apply
so that we can update the manual holistically

Dir. Murphy:

This email serves to confirm receipt of OPA2014-0526 Management Recommendation and to
update you on the initial steps taken.

Please let me know of any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Btian G. Maxey
Senior Police Cor¡nsel
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